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December 2019 Holiday Luncheon 

Many members of the ASSP joined the Society of American Military Engineers (SAME) for 
a competitive and exciting game full of Safety and Engineering challenges last month at our annual 
Holiday Luncheon. There were many prizes awarded to participants for scoring the highest during our 
annual Safety and Engineers challenge game, and many other prizes were raffled off!   

A huge thank you to all participants who donated their gently used winter coats and other cold-

weather gear to help those in need this past holiday season. All of the winter gear dropped off at the 

meeting was donated to the Brother Francis Shelter, an organization that provides emergency shelter 

and care for men and women in Anchorage without a home.  

  

 
January 2020 Luncheon 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/4cHGC2kgwAcMmZOtvxPQt?domain=send.assp.org
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/4cHGC2kgwAcMmZOtvxPQt?domain=send.assp.org
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Please join us on Tuesday, January 21, 2020, for our monthly Alaska Chapter ASSP luncheon 

meeting at the BP Energy Center, from 11:30 am - 1 pm, located at 900 E. Benson Boulevard, 

Anchorage, AK  99508. 

After networking with your peers and eating a great lunch, you will have a chance to listen to guest 

speaker Robert Wood, MSHA Anchorage Field Office Supervisor. He will be leading a presentation 

that details and provides information about the history of MSHA, his experience in the industry, 

including the impact of mining on Alaska's economy and why it is important to all of us.  Please join us 

in learning about this critical industry and how health and safety have made a positive impact on 

those working in this industry. 

Cost (with the meal): $20.00 if you RSVP, $25.00 at the door, $10.00 for ASSP Student Members. 

Send your RSVP to your Chapter President, Chris Warner, at president@alaska.assp.org by the 

close of business on January 17, 2019. 

 

Welcome, New Chapter Members! 

The Alaska Chapter continues to grow.  The following individuals recently joined the Alaska 

Chapter.  On behalf of the entire Membership, Welcome! 

Allen Hulse, Kumiko Hayes, Logan Decker, and Michael Harmon 

 
Membership Milestones 
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mailto:president@alaska.assp.org
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As of January 1, 2020, the AK ASSP Chapter had 327 members.  Below is the list of Chapter 

members that recently celebrated a membership milestone with ASSP.  Congratulations! 

Pat Seidl: 15 Years 


